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SUBJECT
An ordinance establishing budget reporting requirements for technology capital projects; and amending Ordinance 14005, Section 4, as amended, and K.C.C. 2.16.0757. 
SUMMARY

The ordinance changes the required transmittal date for the Strategic Technology Plan from January 31 to June 30 of the reporting period of the Strategic Technology Plan. 
BACKGROUND and ANALYSIS
Changing Due Date for Strategic Technology Plan. The Strategic Technology Plan (STP) is the county’s high level technology plan for a three year period of time. Currently, county code requires the transmittal of the plan by January 31 of the reporting period for the plan. The plan is prepared by the Office of Information Resource Management (OIRM).

The proposed legislation would change the due date of the report from January 31 until June 30th. OIRM has requested this change in order to allow for sufficient time to incorporate the budget direction received in November.
The ordinance also makes other small, technical changes to the existing code requirements for the STP.

ATTACHMENTS
1. Proposed Motion 2009-0222
2. Transmittal letter, received March 20, 2009
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